
More News on Texas Pterosaurs
(KSN) Texas pterosaurs, or “pterodactyls,” not fossils but
apparently still living, are still in the news. Recent news,
however,  involves  Marfa  Lights,  not  direct  sightings  of
apparent living pterosaurs. Those ghost lights of southwest
Texas  have  mystified  residents  for  generations.  The  live-
pterosaur interpretation seems speculative, at best, but no
non-living explanation seems to satisfy the strange dancing
behavior of those mystery lights.

(PRNewswire) . . . In southwest Texas, local residents have
speculated about dancing devils or ghosts. Scientists have
preferred  something  along  the  lines  of  ball  lightning  or
earthlights,  but  all  their  scientific  explanations  have
tripped over the resemblances to line dancing. If atmospheric
energies or tectonic stresses cause the displays, why do two
lights horizontally separate for a long distance before coming
back together?

Now  a  cryptozoologist  from  California  has  explained  the
dancing lights of Marfa. Tales of spooks may hold a spark of
truth, for recent research implies intelligence directs the
lights:  Bioluminescent  flying  predators  may  be  hunting  at
night and catching a few unlucky Big Brown Bats: Eptesicus
fuscus.

. . . Although Whitcomb admits that Marfa Lights may come from
an unknown bioluminescent bird or bat, he says, “It is more
likely than not from a creature similar to the ropen of Papua
New Guinea, and my associates and I are sure about the ropen:
It is a pterosaur.”
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